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Hello Guild Members

Hope everyone is enjoying the summer.  Where has this year gone?  I love
every season.  Hot summer and cold winter is always a reason to stay in and
sew.  Hope you will have a chance to sew on a project during the upcoming
hot weather.  

Several members have volunteered to fill some of the offices for next yearbut
there are still places where you can help.  Consider volunteering.

I have surgery schduled on August 4th and will miss a couple of meetings.  

Everyone take care and happy sewing, Pat

Spinning Spools Quilt Guild Treasurer’s Report- July 2021

July 1, 2021 Balance Foreword $10618.65

June 22, 2021 Check # 1786 $109.05

Pat Woodard quiltng 

July1, 2021 Deposit $20.00
Terry True  Dues

Ending Balance 10529.60



Birthdays this Month

Barbara Colvin Aug 19th , Pam Cook Aug 11th , Ann Cosgrove Aug 
29th , Sara Epley Aug 12th , DeNice Faulkenberry Aug 27th , April 
Mooney Aug 27th , Earl Neilsen Aug 2nd , Gayle Smith Aug 1st 

Quilt camps are schedule for
October 15, 16, and 17   Carolyn Castle and  Vicki Stidham

SSQG Minutes for July 1, 2021 Meeting

Pat called the meeting to order at 7 pm.

We had a guest David Cook. 

There were no corrections to the minutes from June 2021.  Motion to accept by Sarah 2nd

by Tribby. Motion Passed.

The Treasurer’s report was read. Motion to accept by Geri and 2nd by DeNice. Motion 
Passed

Old Business: We are waiting for the rain to stop to get new tires for the trailer.

         The June Quilt Camp was a wonderful success. We were almost up to our old 
participation numbers. 

New Business: Reminder that October is the Pot Holder Exchange.

Fred Vines (405 273-2585) wants to give away a Quilting Wood Frame. We do not have 
a picture but he can be contacted at the provided phone number. This frame has nothing 
to do with longarm quilting. It is a sit and sew frame from the information provided.

Quilt Camp: Next Quilt Camp will be October 15-17. Vicki Stidham and Carolyn Castle 
have volunteered to host this camp. Please give them all the support you can, this is their
first time.

Committee Reports:

Baby Quilts. Gail no report, but a reminder, if you took a kit that was graciously put 
together by the Wed. sew group, please get those finished and turned back in.

Disaster Quilts- Ann

Library Terry True- Please, if you have any materials checked out, please return them or 
recheck them so we know what we still actually have. 

Public Relations- Joi, put the June Camp photo in the Shawnee News. Great job Joi

Hospitality- Evelin, nothing to report 

Program- Next Month – The Allen Ladies will be here with material for sale, and will 
also present a program on Panels.



Tribby showed panels and borders at this meeting. She also taught how to adjust borders
to fit.

Show and Tell: Judy showed her past President Quilt 2000

 Linda Lee and Gretchen showed charity quilts.

Pat – Charity Cowboy, and a Walk About Quilt. She also showed a Patriotic Quilt

Tribby- Accuquilt Maple Leaf Quilt.

A big thank you to Marilyn for taking minutes for this meeting in my absence.

Respectfully submitted by Katherine Fowler and Marilyn Johnson.

Now, for the block of the month quilt!  This one is made exclusively from half 
square triangles so EVERYONE can do this.  Every block is different.  
Instructions will include a 8” and a 12” measurement depending on what size quilt
you want to make.  You can make it color matched throughout but I thought it 
might be good scrappy.  Here goes!  P.S. It was published in a magazine and I 
purchased the pattern.

8” blocks - Make 16 hst’s 2 ½” x 2 ½”    12” blocks Make 16 hst’s 3 ½” x 3 ½” 



Slate of Officers

President Marilyn Johnson

Vice president Linda Lee

Secretary Katherine Fowler

Treasurer Pam Cook

Newsletter Lisa Hefner


